
 Springbank Academy 

Friends of Springbank – PTA 

We are excited to announce the establishment of our school Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) at 

Springbank Academy. The PTA plays a crucial role in supporting our school community by raising 

funds for specific events and learning resources that directly benefit our children.   

We are looking forward to working closely with all parents and carers to make a positive impact on 

the educational experiences of our children. By joining the PTA, you will have the opportunity to 

contribute to the development of our school and enhance the learning environment for all children. 

Your involvement is invaluable, and we appreciate any time and effort you can dedicate to this cause.   

Once our PTA is fully established, we will be seeking more parents/carers to join us in this rewarding 

endeavour. If you are interested in becoming a part of our school PTA and making a difference in 

the lives of our children, please email us at PTA@springbank.academy 

  

Your participation and support are greatly appreciated, and we look forward to working together to 

create a vibrant and engaging school community for our children.    

 

Our first PTA event will be on 4th 

September 2024. We will be having a 

school uniform sale.  

We are asking for school uniform that are 

in good used condition or new that we can 

sell to parents/carers. If you have any 

donations, please hand them to Mrs Roper 

in the school office by Friday 26th July 

2024.  

Thank you  

School Texts 

As the cost of texts are rising, we are 

trialling a new way of communication, this 

phone number has previously been 

circulated. We will, however, be sending 

more notifications via email. Therefore, 

can you please check your emails regularly 

for updates before contacting school. We 

will be trialling this system for a few 

months but would welcome any feedback 

that you may have around October. 
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